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BRANDON RESIDENT ELECTED TO NATIONAL BOARD OF MEDICAL HONOR SOCIETY

Media contact: Patrice Guilfoyle at (601) 815-3940 or pguilfoyle@umc.edu.
Photo attached.

JACKSON, Miss. — Brandon resident Christopher M. Clark, a fourth-year medical student at the University
of Mississippi Medical Center, was unanimously elected to a three-year term as a student member of the
Board of Directors for Alpha Omega Alpha Honor Medical Society at the national level. Clark serves as
president of UMMC’s AOA chapter.

AOA, a professional medical organization, recognizes and advocates for excellence in scholarship and the
highest ideals in the profession of medicine. According to its website, AOA is to medicine what Phi Beta
Kappa is to letters and the humanities and Sigma Xi is to science.

The top 25 percent of a medical school class is eligible for nomination to the society, and up to 16 percent
may be elected based on leadership, character, community service, and professionalism.
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Please forward this message to colleagues who might be interested. If you wish to be removed from this
list or know of a colleague to add, send an e-mail message to: LAGriffin@umc.edu.
The University of Mississippi Medical Center, located in Jackson, is the state’s only academic medical
center. University of Mississippi Health Care represents the clinical programs of the Medical Center and
includes University Hospitals and Health System and University Physicians, the faculty group practice.
UMMC encompasses five health science schools, including medicine, nursing, health related professions,
dentistry and graduate studies, as well as the site where University of Mississippi pharmacy students do
their clinical training. The Medical Center’s threefold mission is to educate tomorrow’s health-care
professionals, conduct innovative research to improve human health, and to provide the highest quality
care available to the state’s citizens. A major goal of the Medical Center is the improvement of the health
of Mississippians and the elimination of health disparities. For more information, contact the Division of
Public Affairs at 601-984-1100 or visit us on the Web at http://publicaffairs.umc.edu/




